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Dear Friends of Santa Clara PAL,

The Santa Clara Police Activities League is pleased to announce that 
the 37th Annual PAL Golf Tournament will be held on                    Friday, August 15th, 2014 at the Santa Clara Golf and Tennis Club.

For the past 44 years, PAL has been dedicated to providing organized activities for our youth. We provide programs to over 2,500 children each year. Our diverse programs enable us to attract children with various interests such as BMX, Boxing, Bowling, Judo, Fishing, Soccer, Softball, and Wrestling. We also support a Police Explorer Program for high school students interested in a law enforcement career.
To ensure that these programs remain available and affordable to all of our participants, we must raise the necessary finances. We do this through our major fundraiser – our annual golf tournament. In addition, PAL has instituted an annual project which requires added funding.  It is our “Shop with a PAL” project that distributed Christmas presents and meals to 100 families which we started in 2012.

Whether or not you enjoy playing golf, you can support our programs by sponsoring a prize, making a monetary donation, or signing up a foursome to play. We included a sponsor form with this letter. We very much appreciate any assistance you can provide.

We appreciate all of the support and assistance you have given PAL in the past and would also like to thank you in advance for any future contributions. Please feel free to contact us, if you have any questions.

Regards,

Rob and Roseann
Officer Rob Martinez          
     




Roseann LaCoursiere
Executive Director
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